
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

ÉCVS NEWS
OCTOBER 2022

Oct. 4 - 11 a.m. Terry Fox Walk 

Oct. 4 - Terry Fox Hot Dog Lunch

Oct. 5 - Picture Day

Oct. 6 - Picture Day for KE2 and

KLH2 (any students who missed

the day before.)

Oct. 10 - Thanksgiving -

SCHOOLS CLOSED

Oct. 13 Fire House Tours and

presentations for Fire

Prevention Week

Oct. 21 - PD Day - No Classes

Oct. 24 - PD Day - No Classes

Oct. 31- Scheduled Halloween

Activities

Nov. 1 - Home and School

Meeting 7 p.m.

Nov. 7 - Picture Retakes

Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day -

SCHOOLS CLOSED

Nov. 17 -  Report Cards emailed

Important
Dates




October means cooler weather! It's always a great idea to send extra warm clothing with your
child. Having a hat, mitts and extra socks in your child's backpack is highly recommended. If
you are needing assistance with winter clothing please reach out to our Outreach Facilitator,
Anne Cuddington.

We started the month off with our annual Terry Fox walk and are very proud to have raised
$4600 towards cancer research. Special thanks to our community for contributing to this
important fundraiser. 

In the weeks ahead, there will be many shortened weeks due to professional development,
Thanksgiving and Remembrance Day. Please have a close look at the school calendar for these
dates.

This year our student-led conferences and report card distribution dates will be at a different
time of year. This decision was made to balance out the reporting periods more evenly. You
can expect the first report card to be emailed on November 17th.

In November, we will kick off our first fundraiser.  We are bringing back our Purdy's Chocolate
fundraiser as it was such a great success last year. We have booked dates to ensure delivery
takes place the first week in December so families get their orders before the winter break.

We are thrilled to be bringing back our Christmas concerts. This year the concerts will all take
place in the afternoons. December 13 -Kindergartens, December 14 -Grades 1 & 2 English,
December 15 -Grades 1 & 2 French Immersion. We will be providing all the kindergarten more
information in the weeks to come as we work around their alternate day schedules. 

We had a great first Home and School meeting for parents. These meetings focus on
connecting with the school and staff and helping set goals for our school. We always welcome
any parent to join in with no commitment necessary. The next meeting will take place on
November 1st at 7:00 p.m. in the library. 

We had a fantastic first month. It is so nice to see parents back in our building.

Sincerely, 
T. Vanstone
Directrice/Principal



REMINDER:
Bring the spoons

and forks you need
for your lunch!

ORANGE SHIRT DAY

To honour Truth and Reconciliation Day

It is cool to stay warm!

Bring mitts, a
hat and warm
clothes to keep
in your locker!



Coming to ÉCVS in 
November!

ÉCVS RAISES MONEY FOR CANCER RESEARCH






